
Exhibit RT/2 
 

 
From: Duckworth, Nicola <Nicola.Duckworth@trafford.gov.uk> 
Sent: 07 March 2023 14:32 
To: Russell Toal <russell@o2victoriawarehouse.co.uk> 
Cc: Whittle, Clare <Clare.Whittle@trafford.gov.uk> 
Subject: Thursday 9th March 
Importance: High 
  

[EXTERNAL] 

HI Russell 
  
Hope you are well. 
  
I have just come off a meeting for the MUFC match on Thursday, could you confirm for me 
the finishing time of the concert and the plans for the road closures ? I understand you have 
had a conversation with John Lloyd from GMP already in relation to this, but I need to 
understand what the plan is ? 
  
Many thanks 
  
  
Nicola Duckworth 
Team Leader Environmental Health ( Safety at Sports Grounds Lead) Regulatory Services 
Trafford Council | 1st Floor | Trafford Town Hall |Talbot Road Stretford | M32 0TH Phone - 
0161 912 4734 Mobile – 07760 167473 
Email: Nicola.Duckworth@trafford.gov.uk 
  
Please note my working pattern is Monday to Thursday 
  
Trafford, a place where all residents, communities and businesses prosper. Our Trafford, 
Our Future 2021-24 - Better Health, Better Jobs, Greener Future 
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